
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1445/21-22                                                       24.06.2021 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please be informed that it is compulsory for the students to wear the school 

uniform in the class to be held onsite or online from second term onwards. 

This is to create a formal classroom environment for our students. 

 

Grade 1 to 12 students are required to wear the sports uniform on the day of 

PE period (as per the time table) and House T-shirt on Thursdays. All other 

days’ students shall wear regular school uniform. 

 

The uniform store in the school will be opened from 22nd August 2021 and the 

timings will be from 8.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m. (Sunday to Thursday). 

 
With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


